
 

 

 

 

Dear Customer 

 

Lingdale Post Office® 

15 High Street, Lingdale, Saltburn By The Sea, TS12 3DZ 

 

Local Public Consultation Decision 

 

The local public consultation on our proposal to move Lingdale Post Office to Lingdale 

Pharmacy, 29 High Street, Lingdale, Saltburn By The Sea, TS12 3DZ, ended on 08 January 

2019. 

 

I’m now writing to let you know that the proposed postmaster has decided not to progress 

their application to operate the branch.  The branch will therefore continue to operate from 

the current location. However we may carry out a further local public consultation on 

another location in the near future. In line with our Principles of Community Engagement, 

any new location proposal would be subject to a further 6-week period of local public 

consultation.  

 

This information is also available on the Post Office Consultation Hub at: 

postofficeviews.co.uk 
 

Yours faithfully 

 

Ian Murphy 

 

Ian Murphy 

Area Network Change Manager 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Post Office Limited is committed to protecting your privacy. Information about how we 

do this can be found on our website at postoffice.co.uk/privacy 

How to contact us: 
 

postofficeviews.co.uk 
 

comments@postoffice.co.uk  
 

FREEPOST Your Comments 
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